
Hello,

I am a resident of Benton County and I urge you to please consider supporting House Bill 3173. The fairgrounds is the primary 
recreation and meeting place for the folks in Benton County. The fairgrounds has been involved in  providing a safe place for the 
houseless during COVID, they acted as our emergency fire center during the wildfires, and they still found ways to be supportive of 
recreation and 4H. Thanks for for your consideration.

Jesse Ott 


